
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 3  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This term our theme is:  Messing About On The River 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will be writing our very own adventure stories. 
We start off by examining illustrations from the extended Wind 

and the Willows story. We will use our imaginations to act like 
our favourite characters.  Then we will create story maps 

planning the new adventures of Toad and his friends.  By the 

end of the week will be writing our stories. 

Mathematics This week will be solving a range of mathematical problems. 

We will be using a range of resources to measure.  Then we 

will find fractions of these measures.  We will focus on 
finding thirds and three quarters.  We will also use the 

mathematical symbols < and > to compare measures. 

Topic This week we will be discussing our favourite places to visit 
in the local community.  We will look at maps of Caversham 

and learn about the River Thames.  We will look at famous 

pieces of art depicting the River Thames and will use these as 
inspiration to create our own artwork. 

 

Please support your child by encouraging them to read every night.  It is 

extremely important to ask them lots of questions and ensure they understand 
the meaning of unfamiliar words. 

Your child will complete a spelling task every Monday.  Please help your child 
to learn these spellings. It is beneficial for children to put their spelling words 

into sentences. 

If your child is on the ‘Cracking Times Tables’ programme they will have their 

test on Monday.  Your child will know which times tables they need to focus 

on for the test.  
 

If you have any questions about how to help your child with their learning 
please see your child’s teacher. If you would like to become more involved in 

school life please see the PTFA website and/or speak to your child’s teacher 
about when/how we can accommodate you.  

 
Best wishes, 

The KS1 Team 


